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Governor Murphy Executive Order(EO)142 - Non-Essential Construction allowed to resume Monday May 18 
2020 Thursday, May 14, 2020 3:17:00 PM

On May 13, 2020, Governor Murphy signed Executive Order (EO) 142,
https://nj.gov/infobank/eo/056murphy/pdf/EO-142.pdf, which states that non-essential
construction projects will be allowed to resume at 6:00 a.m. on Monday, May 18, 2020. 

Permit applications pending due to EO 122 may now be released. 

https://nj.gov/infobank/eo/056murphy/pdf/EO-142.pdf

